
 

 

 

13th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Please find an insight into another great week at Mayfield. 

Massive thank you to Planet Play who let Lakes 3 and Lakes 5 use their soft play for the 

afternoon, they kindly gave all the pupils squash whilst they were there and let everyone 

choose a snack and helped them exchange a coin for an item.  Everyone had a fantastic 

time. 

    

   
 

Lakes 5 enjoyed pretending to be pirates at the pirate ship park in Maryport!  

   
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

Lakes 8 had a trip to the farm last Friday. They had so much fun feeding the cows, moving 

the lambs to the different pens and meeting the pig.  They almost ended up with a bus full 

of pet lambs!! 

    
 

Lakes 10 went on a trip to visit Jessie after her recent operation. We are sure all who 

know her will be happy to know she has grown 6 inches and is feeling great! She will be 

back with us soon. Everyone was excited and used proloquos to say hi. 

   
 

Mountains 1 had a fantastic time at Workington Library and Cafe West. They enjoyed 

exploring the library, choosing and listening to stories. They ordered yummy cakes from 

Cafe West.  

    
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

Mountains 7 have been pond dipping at Moresby Parks Nature Reserves where they found 

tadpoles, water boatmen and dragonfly nymphs. 

   

 

Sixth Form Towards Independence group visited the Fire Station as part of their Personal 

Safety Unit. They enjoyed learning about equipment, trying it on, experiencing the fire 

engine with a little trip around to the back doors and hooting the horn as well as setting up 

and using the fire hose.  Everybody loved it! Smiles all round.  

    
 

Don’t Forget…. 

Lakes 11 and 12 are taking part in the Bright Stars competition, they are making bracelets 

and keyrings (bracelets come in small, medium and large) and these are priced at £2 each.  

Order forms were sent home this week, if you would like another form please let your 

child’s class teacher know.  Let’s help raise as much money as we can! 

 

Diary Date 

On the last day of term, Friday 27th May, we are holding a Garden Party in school for the 

Queen's Jubilee. Pupils are encouraged (but do not have to) to come dressed in red, white 

and blue. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sam Kidd 

Headteacher 


